
 

 

Physician Wellbeing in Anaesthesiology, 
Intensive Care and Pain Medicine 

Date:  Tuesday the 16th October 2018 at 6.30pm 
Location: The College of Anaesthesiologists of Ireland  

22 Merrion Square North, Dublin 2 

 

 

On #WorldAnaesthesiaDay we invite 
you to join us as Dr Hester O’Connor, 
Principal Clinical Psychologist in the 
Health Service Executive will deliver a 
lecture on the topic of wellbeing, 
specifically focusing on some pertinent 
issues facing Anaesthesiologists, 
Intensive Care Medicine and Pain 
Medicine specialists. 

 

The Lecture will be live streamed on the night for those unable to 
attend. For further information or to register please go to latest 

events on the College website www.coa.ie. 

Please register before Friday the 12th of October 2018. 


